
 

28th June 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
We are writing to give you an update on the situation at Greenacres and we do apologise for not being in 
touch sooner. 
 
We are currently still working with colleagues at the Department for Education to finalise all the 
arrangements for September. As we are sure you will understand, this process can be complex and time 
consuming. It is because we have not yet had final confirmation of the plan for next term that we have been 
unable to communicate with you earlier. 
 
We would like to reassure you that we will continue to operate no matter what the circumstances. We 
remain passionate about ensuring the best possible education for all our Greenacres pupils. 
 
We do understand that the situation has been stressful and challenging for all our Greenacres families and 
we would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your patience. 
 
Staff at Greenacres have been working under extremely difficult circumstances. We ask that you bear with 
them as they do all they can to ensure the children continue to receive a full education, while keeping them 
safe and happy during the current disruption. 
 
We will, of course, keep you fully updated as soon as we have further information to share. 
 
Thanks again for your ongoing support and understanding. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Louise Bridge   Sarah Findlay-Cobb  

Principal   CEO 

 


